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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

June Fisher

Dear Sir/Madam

I am objecting to this plan for 2,500 houses proposed for NE Thatcham.

It is already hard to speak to a doctor in Thatcham, let alone make an appointment.

It is impossible to book in with a NHS dentist, even private practices are full.

We do not have a main emergency hospital close to Thatcham  which already causes problems and therefore it
is ridiculous to even consider all these extra houses. Resources would be stretched even more with 2,500 new
houses. This would have an impact on Reading, Swindon & Basingstoke hospitals and would also affect the
number of ambulances and crew needed. This could cause people not being able to get to hospital quickly and
could cause fatalities.

The Air- ambulance facilities would also be stretched and could cause fatalities.

The schools are bursting with waiting lists for people that live close by and want their children to go to the local
school.

The roads are already extremely busy especially at rush hour & school drop-off and pick-up. More cars on the
road would lead to more accidents.

There are already many small developments popping up and spoiling the look of Thatcham and this large
development would cause pollution from all the extra cars in and out.

This would have an adverse effect on wildlife.

I feel that this development will affect everyone living in Thatcham and surrounding areas and it is ridiculous
that this it is even being considered. Thatcham will not be a nice to live and bring up a family and house prices
will slump if local people move away whichI think will happen. Thatcham was not designed to be a big town!

Your faithfully
June Fisher

Sent from my iPad




